
  
 

 
From: Dale Griffin [mailto:dale.w.griffin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 10:41 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210–AB33 

Dear Committee Members,  
I would like to bring to your attention an inequity that exists in the current retirement 
system for former state employees that are now employed in federal positions. Currently 
if a former federal employee in the State of Florida accepts employment with the State, 
the State allows that employee to apply for retirement credit for their period of 
employment with the federal government. Federal employees should be granted an equal 
benefit, where credit for State employment is granted for Federal retirement. Currently a 
federal employee can purchase credit for former federal employment like military service 
and some type of 'purchase option' should be available for former State employment 
credit. Thank you for your time and consideration.....Dale   
 
 
--  
'Everybody is ignorant, just on different subjects' 
Will Rogers 
 
 
Dale W. Griffin, MSPH, Ph.D. 
 


